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TRUSTEES – On Wednesday, May 24, 2017, the Nanaimo Ladysmith Public 
Schools’ Board of Education agreed to enter into a policy development notice of 
motion and two public consultations. 

 To refer the matter of Trustee Remuneration to public consultation for an 

amendment to the current policy on Trustee Remuneration (Board 

Governance Policy 2.6 Meetings and Board Operations – Section 7.1.1) to 

read: “Trustee Remuneration is to be reviewed by the Board in September 

each year; such review is to be based on remuneration paid to trustees of 

comparable British Columbia School Districts.”  

 
Feedback and a report from district staff will be presented at the Business 
Committee Meeting in September 2017. 
 

 The Board entered into public consultation seeking feedback on the 

possibility of reducing the number of trustees from nine to seven in the 

2018 municipal election. For more information, please refer to the 

Secretary-Treasurer’s report from the May 10, 2017 Business Committee 

meeting.  

 

Staff will present the findings of the consultation at the Business 

Committee meeting in September 2017.  

Staff, partner groups and the general public will have the opportunity to provide 
feedback until Friday, September 8, 2017 via face-to-face meetings, email 
communications@sd68.bc.ca and online survey. For more information visit: 
http://www.sd68.bc.ca/?page_id=534 
 

 

RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that 
you would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to 
communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Staff from Frank J. Ney and McGirr elementary schools would like to 
invite friends and colleagues to join them as they honour retirees 
Leslie Raines and Mark Raines on Thursday, June 8 at Piper’s 
Pub and Restaurant from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. 

 Staff from Park Avenue Community School would like to invite 
friends and colleagues to join them as the honour retirees Cindy 
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Brunner, Al Drexhage, Be Klein and Linda Saffin on Thursday, 
June 8 at the Windward Pub from 4 to 6 p.m. 

 The NDTA is hosting a Retirement Banquet for Nanaimo Ladysmith 
Public Schools’ retiring teachers at the Coast Bastion Hotel on 
Friday, June 9 starting at 4:30 p.m. 

 CUPE will be hosting their annual retirement function, to honour 
retirees, at the Nanaimo Golf Club on Sunday, June 11 from  
1 to 3 p.m. 

 Join friends and colleagues for a retirement celebration honouring 
retiree Tricia McKay. Chase River Elementary School will be 
hosting a drop-in event with appetizers and a cash bar at the Crow 
and Gate Pub on Monday, June 12 from 3 to 5 p.m. Please RSVP 
to violet.walter@sd68.bc.ca or 250-754-6983 by June 1. 

 Nanaimo Ladysmith Public Schools’ Board of Education is hosting a 
retirement dinner at the Nanaimo Golf Club to honour all district 
retirees on Thursday, June 15, by invitation. 

 Join friends and colleagues for a retirement celebration honouring 
retirees Marianne Hendren, Liz Sansoucy-Jones, Laurie Sieber 
and Grant Begley. Wellington Secondary School will be hosting a 
drop-in event with appetizers and a cash bar at the Black Bear Pub 
on Friday June 16th from 3 to 5 p.m. 

 Please join us to say bon voyage to Ronda Bell! She is taking the 
next step on her exciting path in life… It’s not ‘goodbye’ just ‘see you 
later.’  Please bring your favorite stories and pictures to the Black 
Bear Pub on Friday, June 16 from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. 

 Join Seaview staff and colleagues as they honour retiree Donna 
Swerhun at the Lantzville Pub on Friday, June 16 at 4 p.m. 

 Staff from Coal Tyee Elementary school would like to invite friends 
and colleagues to join them as they honour retiree Rene Cusson on 
Wednesday June 21 at the Tap House Restaurant from 4 p.m. until 
whenever. Please RSVP Jill Williamson at 250-729-0450. 
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